
 
   
  

 

SUPPORT FOR SPECIAL EDUCATIONAL NEEDS & DISABILITIES  

Need to understand more about ‘Ordinarily Available Provision? 

 

Join us for a free training webinar session  

delivered by Buckinghamshire SENDIAS 

 

Thursday 7th October at 10.30am via Teams 
    

If you are a parent or carer whose child or young person has needs and/or disabilities 
that require additional provision to enable them to meet their best possible outcomes 
then it is important that you understand the support that is available to them within 
their school or setting even without an Educational, Health and Care Plan.  
 
Sarah Tibble and Sarah Smith (SENDIAS advisers) will provide a readily accessible guide 
for parent carers to the key aspects of the support known as ‘Ordinarily Available 
Provision’ which schools and settings are required to provide alongside key support 
provided by the local authority and health service.. 
 
If you would like to join the webinar, please use the Eventbrite log in below to register 
so that we can provide you with the link to the webinar and any follow up material. 

: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/free-webinar-on-sen-support-in-buckinghamshire-tickets-181970698257   

 
If you are unable to join, then the webinar will be made available after the event on 
the FACT Bucks website. 
 
There will also be the opportunity for questions.  We do hope this will empower 
parent carers to seek the support they need and for families to understand their 
position.  
  

This is one of a series of webinars aimed at supporting parent carers.  If you have any 
topics you would like covered please email chair@factbucks.org.uk 
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